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NEXT MEETING – April 10, 2008 – Rush Street Grill
Minutes of the ABCS Meeting for March 13, 2008

Paul thanked Carl Floyd for the many
hours of hard work involved in
moving our Web site to the new
server.

29 at the Cherokee State Park in
Morristown. This is a gathering of all
the British car clubs in eastern
Tennessee. The event will run from
11:00AM to 4:00 PM. The host club
will provide burgers, weenies, and all
the fixings. Participants are asked to
bring a covered dish and beverages
of their choice.

Paul reminded everyone of our trip
and tour of Biltmore Estate on May
24. We will be leaving Sears parking
lot in Johnson City at 9:00 AM. Some
folks from ETMGDC will be meeting
us there and have expressed that
some of them will spend Saturday
night at a local hotel, returning home
on Sunday. If any participant wished
to do so, they may contact George
Greene, gag327@yahoo.com, for
further details.

On Saturday, April 12, Paul McRoy
will be sponsoring a Road Rally. It
will be based on mileage and
observations. There will be a
questionnaire given to the
participants that needs to be filled
with “observations” along the route.
The winner will be the one with the
most complete answers. We will
meet at 9:00 AM at the Exchange
Place, on Orebank Rd., outside of
Kingsport.

The East Tennessee MG Drivers
Club is hosting the 3rd Annual British
Car Fool Bash on Saturday, March

Ben Bailey reminded us that “Drive
Your British Car Week” will be the
week of May 24 –31. We will be

Paul Kern brought the meeting to
order with 23 members present, and
one guest, Ken Hoffman, an AACA
member.

celebrating on May 28 at 6:00 PM at
the Gourmet & Co. parking area.
Free refreshments and dash plaque
for all in attendance. If you would like
to dine with us, reservations can be
made with Gourmet & Co. at 423929-9007.
Upcoming Events:

On Saturday, March 15, a few
members met at the Sears parking
area in Johnson City and proceeded
with a short drive to the National
Soldiers Home, which later became
part of the Veterans Administration.
The site is now a museum.
After the tour, we proceeded to
Gormet & Co. for a delicious lunch.

March 29 – April Fools Bash at
Cherokee State Park.
April 10 – Membership meeting. Allen
McKeena will host program.
April 12 – Road Rally
May 10 – Springtime in the Smokies
Townsend, TN
May 24 – Trip and tour to Biltmore
Estate.
May 28 – Gourmet & Co.
Drive your British Car Week.
Allen Calcote, “Mr. Wizzard”,
presented the program, which
consisted of the basic principles of
electricity in our cars and how to
troubleshoot some of the more
common problems in the system. As
always Allen did an excellent
presentation.
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